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Mentions 
 
Lock Haven Express: County planners recommend zoning change 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/10/county-planners-recommend-zoning-change/  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: TLPOA considers coal mining project 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/tlpoa-considers-coal-mining-project/article_53a01e59-
7d21-57dd-96ba-a768e38c78e5.html   
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Falls Creek finally gets grant funding from PENNVEST 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/falls-creek-finally-gets-grant-funding-from-
pennvest/article_70df2e71-44a4-5aba-892e-e8375633e812.html  
 
Air 
 
Beaver County Times EDITORIAL: Our View: Vogel’s plan worth pursuing 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20171022/our-view-vogels-plan-worth-pursuing  
 
Climate Change 
 
WITF/Allegheny Front: AL GORE: WE’RE GETTING CLOSE TO BIPARTISAN ACTION ON CLIMATE 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/al-gore-we-are-close-on-bipartisan-action-on-climate/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Global Warming: How Bad Can It Be? 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/global-warming-how-bad-can-it-be/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: Pennsylvania seeks public opinion on state parks 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pennsylvania-seeks-public-opinion-on-state-parks 
 
Daily Collegian: “It’s magic:” Students reflect on their experiences volunteering at Penn State’s Outdoor 
School 
http://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/campus/article_1f6cffb6-b52e-11e7-b48f-5fe2dde43f6c.html  
 
Beaver County Times LTE: Questions about midge flies 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20171022/questions-about-midge-flies  
 
Tribune-Review OPED: A parks perspective: Recreation services essential 
http://triblive.com/opinion/featuredcommentary/12843189-74/a-parks-perspective-recreation-
services-essential  
 
Emergency Response 
 
Pike County Dispatch: Pike Hazard Mitigation Plan Includes Five New Hazards 
http://www.pikedispatch.com/index.html 
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Energy 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Powerline opponents not giving up 
http://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/2017/10/20/powerline-opponents-not-giving-
up/785091001/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Westinghouse sold an unfinished product, then the problems snowballed  
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/10/23/Westinghouse-sold-an-
unfinished-product-then-the-problems-snowballed/stories/201710290008  
  
Post-Gazette: Pushing risk off a cliff: how Westinghouse ended up in bankruptcy 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/10/23/Pushing-risk-off-a-cliff-
how-Westinghouse-Electric-nuclear-bankruptcy/stories/201710110017  
 
Post-Gazette OPED: To keep carbon down, keep Three Mile Island open 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2017/10/21/To-keep-carbon-down-keep-Three-Mile-
Island-open/stories/201710210054 
 
Mining 
 
Allegheny Front: Appalachian “Innovators” Offer New Ideas for the Region 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/appalachian-innovators-offer-new-ideas-for-the-region/  
 
Post-Gazette: Mine safety nomination follows history as coal executive 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/10/20/Mine-safety-
nomination-follows-history-as-coal-executive-west-virginia-rhino-resources/stories/201710200207  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Delaware County Daily Times: Thornbury weighs pipeline neighbors’ permit appeal 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20171020/thornbury-weighs-pipeline-neighbors-permit-
appeal 
 
Pennlive: Police ID six pipeline protesters arrested at construction site 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/10/police_id_six_pipeline_protest.html#incart_river_home 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: 6 people arrested in pipeline protest Saturday are identified by state police, 
charged with criminal trespass 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/people-arrested-in-pipeline-protest-saturday-are-identified-by-
state/article_1b151e7a-b74b-11e7-9bfc-f754327dead9.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Protesters arrested after using quilt to block entrance to pipeline site in West 
Hempfield Township 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/protesters-arrested-after-using-quilt-to-block-entrance-to-
pipeline/article_7b1e9f58-b697-11e7-a20a-bf0bde1a129d.html 
 
York Daily Record: Lancaster pipeline protest continues with more arrests 
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http://www.ydr.com/story/news/2017/10/21/lancaster-pipeline-protest-continues-peaceful-
gathering/787372001/ 
 
abc27: More pipeline protesters arrested in Lancaster County 
http://abc27.com/2017/10/21/more-pipeline-protesters-arrested-in-lancaster-county/ 
 
WGAL: Pipeline protesters charged with defiant trespass 
http://www.wgal.com/article/pipeline-protesters-charged-with-defiant-trespass/13065851 
 
York Dispatch: Gas drilling is good for state economy 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/contributors/2017/10/23/oped-gas-drilling-good-state-
economy/783562001/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Fracking opponent speaks to Berks League of Women Voters 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/fracking-opponent-speaks-to-berks-league-of-women-
voters 
 
Sayre Morning Times:  Pickett:  I’m pleased royalty issue is moving to House floor 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_91b8e1ae-2c88-507b-b574-8afe39eb44a7.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Settlement reached in Oklahoma earthquake lawsuit 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/10/20/Settlement-reached-in-
Oklahoma-earthquake-lawsuit-oil-and-gas-wastewater-disposal-well/stories/201710210055  
 
Observer-Reporter; LETTER We need an extraction tax 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20171021/letter_we_need_an_extraction_tax 
 
Waste 
  
Reading Eagle: Refuse, recycling fees could increase in Cumru Township 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/refuse-recycling-fees-could-increase-in-cumru-township 
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise:  Galeton Council explores trash services with nearby townships 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/news/local/council-explores-trash-services-
with-nearby-townships/article_6d0339ce-b5ac-11e7-93fb-635553fb3fad.html 
 
Allegheny Front: City Wins in Pittsburgh Garbage Olympics 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/city-wins-in-pittsburgh-garbage-olympics/  
 
Water 
 
Abington Suburban: PARK TO GET RAIN GARDEN 
http://www.abingtonsuburban.com/news/park-to-get-rain-garden-1.2256582 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: $6.4M aimed at helping Lancaster County farmers stop pollution of Chesapeake 
Bay 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/m-aimed-at-helping-lancaster-county-farmers-stop-pollution-
of/article_39fd1062-9e38-11e7-af9e-5fa51462119c.html 
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Lancaster Newspapers: Pennsylvania projects get $5.8 million in grants for work to protect Chesapeake 
Bay 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/pennsylvania-projects-get-million-in-grants-for-work-to-
protect/article_812cf22a-b5d7-11e7-a64f-1373ab57934c.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Cleanup continues after 250,000 gallons of manure spilled at Pequea Township 
creek 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/cleanup-continues-after-gallons-of-manure-spilled-at-pequea-
township/article_d54206a8-b5ef-11e7-86ca-db05935fa04a.html 
 
WGAL: Manure spill reaches creek in Lancaster County 
http://www.wgal.com/article/manure-spill-reaches-creek-in-lancaster-county/13061375 
 
Altoona Mirror: AWA behind on piping work 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/10/awa-behind-on-piping-work/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Western Berks Water Authority project might finally get off drawing board 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/western-berks-water-authority-project-might-finally-get-
off-drawing-board 
 
OX43: Water system flushing scheduled for Lancaster City 
http://fox43.com/2017/10/22/water-system-flushing-scheduled-for-lancaster-city/ 
 
WGAL: Fall water system flushing scheduled for Lancaster 
http://www.wgal.com/article/fall-water-system-flushing-scheduled-for-lancaster/13063420 
 
Shamokin News Item:  Mount Carmel Supervisors discuss water, sewer issues 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/sups-to-solicitors-protect-mc-twp-from-anticipated-line-of-credit-
expiration/  
 
WPXI: TODAY AT 5: PWSA billing issues overwhelming Millvale residents 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/today-at-5-pwsa-billing-issues-overwhelming-millvale-
residents/628474012 
 
Daily American: Meyersdale to mend flood wall in spring 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/meyersdale-to-mend-flood-wall-in-
spring/article_e1d424be-e4cc-5c67-8309-b4c7fcc6c79f.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Reading Eagle: Spotted lanternfly invasion requires robust response 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/editorial-spotted-lanternfly-invasion-requires-robust-
response 
 
Lancaster Farming: Spotted Lanternfly Ramps Up Onslaught 
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming/field_crops/spotted-lanternfly-ramps-up-
onslaught/article_34232522-b4ff-11e7-ac1d-e30bfccf4a50.html 
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FOX43: Huntsdale State Fish Hatchery hosts open house in Cumberland County 
http://fox43.com/2017/10/22/huntsdale-state-fish-hatchery-hosts-open-house-in-cumberland-county/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: Study finds pollution is deadlier than war, disaster, hunger 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article179861916.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: How Congress’ formula for wildfires makes them worse 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/national-politics/article179894731.html  
 
Post-Gazette: In bid to save on fuel, 18-wheelers may start platooning on American highways  
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/10/22/In-bid-to-save-on-fuel-18-
wheelers-may-start-platooning-on-US-highways/stories/201710220278  
 
Tribune-Review: Architects recognize excellence in buildings both simple and stunning in W.Pa. region 
http://triblive.com/lifestyles/morelifestyles/12847141-74/architects-recognize-excellence-in-buildings-
both-simple-and-stunning-in-wpa-region  
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